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. . Presidentdsl nder

Presi dent 0 9 Briyam Mehdor i n g
Hello Fellow Sledders, Editords No2

Wow! Another year has passed. | was trying to figure out what | wanted to write
about this pondering. | always try to put in a joke or two. Thank those that need thanked December Rides 3
and tell you a little about what is going on around our region. After all, | am just ponder-
ing. December Meeting 4

. Minutes

I have my sleds ready to go, | was really hoping to get out and catch some of
this fresh snow we are getting. But Covid had other plans for my family. We are sitting Meeting Agendaand 5
home together recovering. We both survived, my poor wife, Melanie made an awesome Pictures
Christmas dinner and could not taste a bite of it. But | told her how awesome it tasted. If Members 5
you are one that has survived 2021, welcome to 2022. | look forward to riding with you!

The club has a ride January £'at West Mancos. | hope to have enough energy Busi

. . . . 2 usiness Members 7
to make it. Be ready to ride at 9:30am. Call Curt if you are going to make this ride 970
946-8845. There are midweek rides going on all the time. If you can make it they are
great rides with less crowding.

PEOPLE, know before you go! There have been a few deaths already this season
due to avalanches. With as much snow as we are getting with no base it is extremely Club Officers
dangerous on the slopes. Look at Colorado Avalanche Information Center, or ava- {1 Presidentii Bryan Meador
|l anche.state.co. us. I f  y4990650. Becareful buather. 11 n t 3
candét afford to | ose any of you. 1 Vice Presidenfi Chris Hinds

Memberships, tell your friends, relatives and people you see on the trail. Explain q Treasureri Dianne Larsen
we do more than just groom. Curt, Dianne Travis and Brady went and cleared trails after
the wind storm the 15 ™. We build parking lots, clear trails, get grants for groomers, 1 Secretaryi Jennifer Hawn

trucks, parking areas. Spread the word.
9 CSA Representativé Curt

CSA convention in Walden February 11,12 & 13". | reserved my room at North Larsen
Park Inn. You have to call in because they blocked out the place for CSA. They have a
shop to work on your sled if needed. Hope T GroomingForemanfiTravis § t
is that. Leonard

| want to thank Fun Center for hosting our December meeting, sure wish | could 1 Club Reporterfi Ken Hilfiker

have been there. Next meeting is at the fairgrounds January 11". 6pm, bring a new
member/friend. Thank you all for everything you do for our club. Be safe, ride smart.

See you on the mountain. Bryan Meador
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1 A huge thanks to The Fun Center for hosting our De-
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cember meeting! They generously provided us Me-
gands awe s onade chhi andesodas and a
great environment to hold our meeting.

Our members brought some pretty delicious cookies
to the December meeting! Thanks for your participa-
tion and for fattening us up right before Christmas.

Our January meeting will be at the La Plata Fair-
grounds on Tuesday the 11th. Dinner at 6, meeting
at 6:30. Hope we see you there.

The Barlow Parking has not yet been signed off as
completed yet. However, it is done enough to be
used this winter. Will be plowed. And now the Bar-
low Parking is about doubled in size. Thanks to our
great club for this project! Maybe there is a club ride
out of Barlow later this season!

Year 2021 End Finale!!l Several club members per-
formed a sled rescue Dec. 31st up Middle Mountain
Road. The rider had lost control the day before and
was unable to get his sled out. Clyde &
Brady Leonard, Kevin Walters, Curt & Dianne
Larsen, and Evan, Dawn, and Katie Pederson
retrieved the sled the morning of the 31st.
Conditions were snowy and foggy!

1

San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club Newsletter

For t hose of you
newed your club membership, this
will be your last newsletter and you
will be removed from the email list.
Remember that club membership
numbers can help our right-o-ride
and keep riding areas open to us!

Thanks to our groomers!!! During the
month of December Middle Mountain
(Vallecito), Purg to Barlow, and West
Mancos have been groomed. Be sure
to check our website SanJuanS-
ledders.com regularly to see where
grooming has occurred.

As always, please submit stories and
pictures to
a.dianne.larsen@gmail.com

t
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Dave Sanders, Echo Basin

Landon Tate, Echo Basin

Ryan Hentz, Molas

Scott McCloud, Molas

Spencer Taylor snuggling with a rock,

Molas



